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Warmer Weather

 
Please ensure you child has a named water bottle with them each day that only contains

water.
 

A sun hat will be needed daily especially as we currently have little shade at break times. 
 

Summer school shoes should be a full school shoe for health and safety reasons sandals are not
suitable. Trainers are not acceptable as school footwear.  

 
Sun cream should applied before school.

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back to the start of the Summer term. The children have all settled back in well and have been
working hard across all subjects. 

With restrictions all now lifted we have finally been able to plan a range of normal school events for this
term. A full list of dates and activities for the whole term will be shared next week. 

Class pages on the school website have all be updated to reflect what your child will be learning this half
term. Please make sure you have a look at your child's class page.

We are looking forward to welcoming parents and carers into school over the coming weeks for this term's
Parent and Teacher meetings. In preparation for these meetings your child will bring home an updated in-
year report next Tuesday. When you come into school for the meeting there will be an opportunity to look
through all your child's work across all subjects so far this year. If possible we ask that parents attend the
meetings without children. 

 
 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend making the most of the continued good weather! 
 

Mrs Fenton
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Since returning to school on Tuesday we have received a number of complaints
from local residents about inconsiderate parking at school drop off and

collection times. The Childe of Hale have offered the use of their car park to our
parents at drop off and pick up times, please make use of this generous offer.  
Please remember that parents should not be accessing the school car park at

any point during the school day including drop off and pick up times. 



Truthfulness is this half term's Christian Value. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are continuing to meet in larger groups in the school hall for Collective
Worship and as a whole school for our Friday celebration assemblies.

Our twitter feed @hale_school has lots of pictures and examples of activities and children's
work across the school. 

Be Ready 

Be Respectful

Be Responsible 

At Hale CE we
all aim to...

at all times in
all areas of our

school. 


